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Adam Novak
8350 Willowpark Dr.
Garden City, ID 83714

Dear Mr Oakey,

I am concerned about the impact of the proposed rules regarding pesticide regulations in the State of Idaho. I have
heard that often times lower income workers in the fields get sprayed by pesticides. I also hear that Idaho is about to
loosen rules around pesticide use that may harm People.

Where can I find an explanation for the current rules, proposed changes, and the estimates for harm/effects to
workers and others as a result? I'd like to hear both sides of this issue. But from what I hear, the current changes do
not sound good. Spraying migrant workers with pesticides is not okay.

Please email me a response if possible. Thank you for your time.

Signed,
Adam Novak
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